
EPC Missouri Presents... 

The Directors
Calling all members of the St. Louis community! Mark your calendars for October 3rd and 

join the Missouri Early Psychosis Care (EPC) Center at the Hi-Pointe Theatre in St. Louis for a 
free viewing of The Directors, an extraordinary film created by the Artangel art collective, 

directed by Marcus Coates in partnership with individuals in recovery from psychosis. 

Who: The St. Louis community 

What: An evening that’s more than just a movie—it’s an opportunity to engage in 
dialogue, foster understanding, and show your support for individuals who 

experience psychosis. You’ll be able to learn more about the EPC center and the 
important work we do. 

When: Tuesday, October 3rd at 6pm 

Where: The Hi-Pointe Theatre at 10005 McCausland Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63117

For more information, please contact Rachel Kryah rachel.kryah@mimh.edu


